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To: Distribution list 

Re: EA1617-01, Tlicho All Season Road, meeting between GNWT –DOT, 
Tlicho Government, WLWB staff and Review Board staff 

  

On July 29, 2016, Review Board staff met with GNWT-DOT, WLWB staff and the Tlicho 
Government.  Participants included: 

Michael Conway, GNWT –DOT  Rhonda Batchelor, GNWT-DOT 
Katie Rozestraten, GNWT – DOT  Zabey Nevitt, Tlicho Government  
Mark Cliffe-Phillips, Review Board  Ryan Fequet, WLWB 
Chuck Hubert, Review Board  Jessica Pacunayen, WLWB 

Review Board staff and participants discussed the Reasons for Decision for referral to EA of the 
Tlicho All Season Road.   The meeting focussed on the rationale for referral as described in the 
Review Board’s Reasons for Decision, next steps, timelines for the EA and coordination 
between the WLWB and Review Board. 

A draft Terms of Reference and Work Plan for the Tlicho All Season Road will be prepared by 

Review Board staff and distributed in early August, 2016. 

 

The project lead for EA1617-01, the Tlicho All Season Road is Ruari Carthew, Senior 

Environmental Assessment Officer with the Review Board. I can be reached at (867) 766-

7073 or by email at rcarthew@reviewboard.ca.  
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